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WHO ARE WE?



THIS AREA IS A HIGHLY PRODUCTIVE NICHE 

ECOSYSTEM HOME TO MANY VALUABLE AND 

UNIQUE SPECIES THRIVES IN THE SANCTUARY OF 

THE PARK.



AT THIS LOCATION THE GRAND RIVER 

IS A  WORLD CLASS DESTINATION 

FLYFISHING AREA SENSITIVE TO 

POLLUTANTS AND NOISE



PIERPOINT PARK IS AN IMPORTANT 

CULTURAL AND HISTORICAL SITE TO BE 

PRESERVED FOR FUTURE GENERATIONS



THE MANY MAGNIFICENT TREES ON 

ANDERSON ST. ARE IRREPLACEABLE 

IN OUR LIFETIMES AND WOULD 

CERTAINLY BE AFFECTED OR 

REMOVED FOR THE PROPOSED NEW 
TRUCK RIGHT OF WAY



THE ENTIRE COMMUNITY ENJOYS 

WALKING, JOGGING AND 

CYCLING IN THIS QUIET AREA
The e



JOHN BLACK STUDENTS USE THIS 

AREA OFTEN AS PEDESTRIANS AND 

FOR EDUCATIONAL PURPOSES



EXISTING LAND USES IN THIS AREA ARE 

SINGLE FAMILY RESIDENTIAL



THE PROPOSED RMAP 

ALTERNATIVE IS 
INCOMPATIBLE: 

-WITH THE SIGNIFICANT 

AND SENSITIVE NATURAL 

VALUES OF THE GRAND 

RIVER 

-THE CULTURAL AND 

HISTORICAL 

IMPORTANCE OF THE 

PIERPOINT LANDS

-THE EXISTING 

RESIDENTIAL 

CHARACTER AND USES

-THE SAFETY OF 

CHILDREN USING JOHN 

BLACK SCHOOL

t



What else might we provide that 

would help highlight the negative 

implications of approving this 

bypass option?



OUR ASK:

To remove Anderson St. from consideration now and in future 
planning rounds.

Have the UGDSB department of Operations been consulted?

Where were the results of the Dillon Survey distributed to? Will 
those results be disseminated?  Chronologically, how was 
consultation done to create awareness of this bypass route?

Does the County have jurisdiction on Provincial and Township 
roads?


